
World Mental Health Day 

Thank you for your support! 

 

Thank you very much for your 

support with World Mental Health 

Day.   

 

The children enjoyed reflecting 

back on our story ‘Ruby’s Worry’ 

and spoke about strategies we 

can use when we feel sad, 

worried, embarrassed or shy.   

 

We really appreciate your 

donations that will go to the 

Young  Minds Trust charity.  

There is still time to donate—

follow the link  

 

https://www.justgiving.com/page/

hillside-primary-school-

1727346783433  

This week, our learning will be 

focused around signs of autumn and 

harvest. We will learn where our food 

comes from and how this ends up in 

our homes.   

 

We will explore our school grounds and 

learn why the leaves fall from the trees 

and what wildlife do during the autumn.   

Read, Write, INC—Phonics 

We will be learning 

Our school value of the week is 

               

 Be kind 

 

  

WB 14th October 2024 

Our topic is  

All About Me 

Reception Week Ahead 




